
From: paul.morgan99@btinternet.com [mailto:paul.morgan99@btinternet.com]  
Sent: 21 February 2016 18:56 
To: Nick Carter <Nick.Carter@westberks.gov.uk> 
Cc: Alan Law <Alan.Law@westberks.gov.uk>; Bill Bagnell <Bill.Bagnell@westberks.gov.uk>; James 
Fredrickson <James.Fredrickson@westberks.gov.uk>; Jeanette Clifford 
<Jeanette.Clifford@westberks.gov.uk>; Roger Croft <Roger.Croft@westberks.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: London Road Industrial Estate - Newbury Football Club 

 

Dear Mr Carter 
  
Thank-you for your email. 
  
We absolutely believe that continued discussions is the best and only way to ensure a 
mutually beneficial outcome 
  
I will call Rachel tomorrow to ascertain what dates / times are available over the next few 
weeks. 
  
Regards 
  
Paul Morgan 
  
  
  
  
  
  
From: Nick Carter  

Sent: Wednesday, February 17, 2016 4:56 PM 
To: paul.morgan99@btinternet.com  

Cc: James Fredrickson ; Alan Law ; Bill Bagnell ; James Fredrickson ; Jeanette Clifford ; Roger Croft  
Subject: RE: London Road Industrial Estate - Newbury Football Club 

  
Dear Mr Morgan 

  
Thank you for your letter dated 15th February and the accompanying petition. 

  
I would like to reiterate the Council’s offer to host a meeting with the Football Club here at 
our Market Street offices.  At that meeting we would be happy to discuss a potential short 
term extension of your current site but that would need to be on the understanding that the 
Club will make arrangements to move to another location. 

  
If you feel such a meeting would be beneficial please get in touch with my office and we will 
make the arrangements. 

  
Yours sincerely 

  
Nick Carter 
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Rachel Elliott PA to the Chief Executive & Leader of the Council 

 Chief Executive's Office, West Berkshire Council, Council Offices,  Market Street, Newbury, 
Berkshire, RG14 5LD 

(01635) 519619 (external)         2619 (internal) 
Please note change in e-mail address with immediate effect: rachel.elliott@westberks.gov.uk 

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail 

  
From: paul.morgan99@btinternet.com [mailto:paul.morgan99@btinternet.com]  

Sent: 14 February 2016 19:26 
To: Rachel Elliott; Nick Carter; Nick Carter 

Cc: Jeanette Clifford; jamesvfredrickson1@gmail.com; James Fredrickson; Alan Law; Lee McDougall; 
Lee, Vodafone UK McDougall; John Stewart; Jason Braidwood; Knut Riemann; paul.morgan@bt.com 

Subject: Re: London Road Industrial Estate - Newbury Football Club 

  
Dear Rachel and Mr Carter 

  
Thank you for your letter dated 4th February 2016.  I have sent you a signed copy of our response, 
together with hard copies of paper signatures that have been collected as part of the rapidly growing 
petition,in the post. 

In the meantime please find attached electronic copies  

Your faithfully 
  
  
Paul Morgan 
On behalf of Newbury Community Football Group 

  
From: Nick Carter [mailto:Nick.Carter@westberks.gov.uk]  
Sent: 05 February 2016 14:48 
To: Morgan,P,Paul,JUH11 R <paul.morgan@bt.com> 
Cc: Alan Law <Alan.Law@westberks.gov.uk>; James Fredrickson 
<James.Fredrickson@westberks.gov.uk>; Jeanette Clifford <Jeanette.Clifford@westberks.gov.uk> 
Subject: London Road Industrial Estate - Newbury Football Club 

  
Dear Mr Morgan 

  
Please find attached letter from Nick Carter regarding Newbury Football Club. 

  
Kind regards 
Rachel. 

  
                                                                                                                                                                  
                   

Rachel Elliott PA to the Chief Executive & Leader of the Council 

 Chief Executive's Office, West Berkshire Council, Council Offices,  Market Street, Newbury, 
Berkshire, RG14 5LD 

(01635) 519619 (external)         2619 (internal) 
Please note change in e-mail address with immediate effect: rachel.elliott@westberks.gov.uk 

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail 
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This email and any attachments to it may be confidential and are intended solely for the use of the individual 

to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions expressed may not necessarily represent those of West 
Berkshire Council. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you must neither take any action based 
upon its contents, nor copy or show it to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe you have received 
this e-mail in error. All communication sent to or from West Berkshire Council may be subject to recording and 
or monitoring in accordance with UK legislation, are subject to the requirements of the Freedom of Information 
Act 2000 and may therefore be disclosed to a third party on request. 


